
The	Chief	Legal	Counsel’s	Office	of	the	Massachusetts	State	Police	acknowledges	receipt	of	your	email	request	seeking	the	production	of	public
records.		Pursuant	to	M.G.L.	c.	66,	§	10,	your	request	will	be	processed	and	a	formal	response	will	follow. 		If	a	fee	is	associated	with	your	request,	the
estimated	cost	for	the	production	of	the	requested	records,	and	a	request	for	prepayment,	shall	be	forwarded	to	you.		If	the	response	to	your	request	for
records	will	require	more	than	ten	(10)	business	days,	you	will	be	informed	of	the	reasons	for	the	extension	of	time,	along	with	an	estimate	of	when	your
request	will	be	completed.	
	
If	you	submitted	your	request	outside	of	normal	business	hours,	please	be	advised	that	your	request	will	be	deemed	formally	received	on	the	next
business	day	and	processed	accordingly.
	

	
Thank	you.		
	
Massachusetts	State	Police
Office	of	the	Chief	Legal	Counsel
General	Headquarters
470	Worcester	Road
Framingham,	MA	01702.			

From "MSP	RAO	(POL)"	<MSP.RAO@massgov.onmicrosoft.com>
Subject Automatic	reply:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
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